
Beverly Woods Elementary School

General Membership Meeting

May 14, 2015 at 6:00pm

Present:

General PTA Members

Sterling Oliver, President
Ellen Houpt, Vice President


Suzi Purdy, Secretary



Lindy Gignac, Treasurer


Caroline Horne, Principal



I. PTA President Welcome (Sterling Oliver)
· Thanks to the BWE 1st grade boys for the color guard presentation.
· We have over 600 PTA members and a large majority have been involved in volunteering their time at Beverly Woods.  Thank you!  It’s been a great year.
· Approval of next year’s incoming officers:  Ellen Houpt (President), Michele Turner (Vice President), Heather Nalls (Vice President), Lindy Gignac (Treasurer) and Suzi Purdy (Secretary).  Jennifer Briggs (Audit), Tiffany Martin (Nominating), Sterling Oliver (Advocacy) and Mary Rantala (Advisor) round out next year’s board.
II. Financial Review (Lindy Gignac)
· Please see handout for budget specifics.
· Focused this year on keeping frivolous costs down and finding long term solutions such as terminating our contract with aviary company and adding front walkway.
· Extra funds leftover from this year were spent on Chrome Books and a professional development conference for our Teachers (Paidiea).
III. Principal’s Report (Caroline Horne)
· Thank you to everyone for a wonderful year!  I encourage everyone to volunteer in some way at BWE next year.
· Hope you’ve seen some good progress in your students this year.
· Thank you to Mrs. Phillips for her commitment to our children and to staying on track with performances despite some personal life issues.
· Enjoy your summer!
Respectfully Submitted,

Suzi Purdy

Secretary

